Pursuant to Article 133 of the Rules of the Zagreb Stock Exchange, the company BOSQAR
d.d. (hereinafter: the Company) announces that on April 25, 2025 shall be held a meetings
of the Management Board and of the Supervisory Board of the Company to discuss:

- consolidated and unconsolidated audited financial statements for the year 2024, and the
proposal of the Decision on the use of profit for 2024,

- consolidated and unconsolidated unaudited financial statements for the first quarter of
2025.



